
                                            

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                

 

We have had lots of fun getting to know our new 

class and our new teachers and friends. 

We have loved exploring our outside learning area 

– using different equipment and enjoying the big 

space to run around in the playground. 

 In our classroom, we have been learning to 

develop social and independent skills through play. 

We are learning to take turns, participate in 

counting and shape songs, practise writing our 

names, learning to use the toilet and cooking 

activities. 

We have been visiting all of our specialist rooms – 

such as the Soft Play room where we can climb and 

slide and jump.  

Wishing you all a fantastic term ahead, from 

everyone in Magenta Class xxx 

 


